
THANK YOU

to Gallatin County residents for sharing your thoughts about 
transportation safety!

We received numerous comments through the online commenting map, 
virtual public meeting, stakeholder coordination, and written comments. 

Some of the most common themes are summarized below.

”

”

”

Too many drivers are on 
their cell phones and 
distracted.

The lack of shoulders 
on county roads is 
dangerous, especially 
in the winter.

Lowering speed limits 
could help reduce 
crashes and improve 
overall safety.

More wildlife crossings 
are needed, especially on 
US 191.

We need more law 
enforcement to ticket 
drivers who are speeding, 
distracted, and impaired.

More accessible 
facilities for cyclists and 
pedestrians are needed.

“

”

Potholes, faded striping, 
inadequate signage, and 
overgrown vegetation 
contribute to crashes 
and hazardous driving 
conditions.

!Expanding public 
transportation services 
into the county would 
be beneficial for rural 
residents.

It is difficult to turn 
onto major roads with 
high traffic volumes 
and speeds from minor 
streets/driveways.

We need more parallel 
routes between Belgrade 
and Bozeman, Jackrabbit 
and Huffine are too busy.
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